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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

As you are aware there are a huge number of extra curricular activities that the school puts on for students, 
no more so than the PE department. These clubs are for everyone and anyone is welcome to attend. Sport is 
a passion for many, staff and students alike and we as a College and a department believe in sport being a 
vehicle for success in every walk of life, especially school.  
 
We are introducing a new initiative ‘The PE Club Card’ in the department that will be running from the start 
of next term onwards. With the introduction of the ‘PE Club Card’, students will be able to gain access to 
amazing rewards through the attending of after school PE clubs. Every student who attends a club will be 
given a Club Card which they will then keep. Each time they attend a club this card will be stamped by the 
member of staff running the club. Students will collect as many club cards as possible throughout the term 
and at the end of each term the top 20 students will receive the opportunity to go and watch a live sporting 
event. 
 
These club cards will be going live after half term for all students and we look forward to seeing all of our 
students engaging in the outstanding extra-provision that we offer, together with the experience of attending 
live sporting events.  
 
If you have any questions about this or any other area related to PE, please do get in touch:  
acotton@christscollege.surrey.sch.uk 
 
 
 
 
Many Thanks, 

 

Mr A Cotton 
(Head of PE) 
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